
Tennessee Valley Authority, Sequoyah Nuclear Plant, P.O. Box 2000, Soddy Daisy, Tennessee 37384

March 30, 2020
10CFR50.4

ATTN: Document Control Desk
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

Subject:

Sequoyah Nuclear Plant, Units 1 and 2
Renewed Facility Operating License Nos. DPR-77 and DPR-79
NRC Docket Nos. 50-327 and 50-328

Completion of License Renewal Activities Prior to Entering the Period of
Extended Operation

References: 1. Safety Evaluation Report Related to the Sequoyah Nuclear Plant, Units 1
and 2, License Renewal Application, dated January 29, 2015
(ML14329A635)

2. NUREG-2181, "Safety Evaluation Report Related to the License Renewal of
Sequoyah Nuclear Plant Units 1 and 2," dated July 31, 2015
(ML15187A206)

3. NUREG-2181, Supplement 1, "Safety Evaluation Report Related to the
License Renewal of Sequoyah Nuclear Plant Units 1 and 2," dated
September 30, 2015 (ML15259A332)

4. Issuance of Renewed Facility Operating Licenses Numbers DPR-77 and
DPR-79 for Sequoyah Nuclear Plant, Units 1 and 2, dated
September 25, 2015 (ML15097A454)

Pursuant to Sequoyah NuclearPlant (SQN) Unit 1 Renewed Facility Operating License
Condition 2.0(31) and SQN Unit 2 Renewed Facility Operating License Condition 2.0(24),
which were issued per Reference 4, the Tennessee Valley Authority (TVA) confirms that SQN
Units 1 and 2 new programs and enhancements to existing programs of References 2 and 3,
required to be implemented no later than March 17, 2020, for Unit 1 and March 15, 2021, for
Unit 2 are complete. The designated inspection and testing activities, as noted inAppendix A
of Reference 1, required to be completed no later than March 17, 2020, for Unit 1 and
March 15, 2021, for Unit 2 are complete. Certain license renewal programs and activities
described in the Updated Final Safety Analysis Report have been changed as allowed bySQN
Units 1 and 2 LicenseConditions 2.C.(31)(a) and 2.C.(24)(a), respectively.
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There are no regulatory commitments contained in this letter. Should you have any questions
concerning this submittal, please contact Mr. Jeffrey Sowa, Site Licensing Manager, at
(423) 843-8129.

Respectfully,

Matthew Rasmussen
Site 'lice President
Sequoyah Nuclear Plant

cc: NRC Regional Administrator - Region II
NRC Senior Resident Inspector - Sequoyah Nuclear Plant
NRC Project Manager - Sequoyah Nuclear Plant




